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To Whom It May Concern: 

KJ EMS has been providing high quality care with an exceptional quick 
response time to the Kiryas Joel community and when called upon, to its 
surrounding neighbors, for about 40 years.  
 
In the past year, KJ EMS responded to approximately 6000 calls. In 2014 
we were recognized and awarded for agency of the year. We have been 
providing mutual Aid assistance to all our neighbors and we are available 
when we are requested for assistance, standbys, community affairs and 
local drills.  
 
We have the resources, personnel, ambulances, state of the art equipment 
and the constant continued support of our village governmental officials.  
 
Should the annexation go through, I am confident that we can continue 
providing the same high quality care within the same timely response that 
our community and residents have become accustomed to.  
 
I therefore implore you to vote yes for the annexation so that those 
residents can benefit from our services and all the other exceptional 
services available to the current residents of Kiryas Joel.  
 
Thank You! 

Sincerely, 

 

Israel Knobloch, Administrator!
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